
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Notice is hereby given that the Ogden Valley Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on 

March 22, 2022. The meeting will begin at 5:00 PM and will be held in the County 

Commission Chambers, 1st Floor, Weber Center, 2380 Washington Blvd., Ogden, Utah. 
The hearing is regarding the following: 

 Public hearing to discuss and/or take action on an application to amend the Form-Based 

Village zoning ordinance along with other sections of the Weber County Land Use Code 

to add provisions and exhibits intended to create a Nordic Valley Village Area. 

 Public hearing to discuss and/or take action on an application to rezone approximately 

510 acres of land owned by Skyline Mountain Base LLC in and around the Nordic Valley 

ski area to the Form-Based Village Zone. 

Copies of the proposal(s) may be reviewed in the Weber County Planning Division Office 

located in Suite #240 of the Weber Center. Please call 801-399-8371 ahead of time to confirm 

participation details. Any other questions about the proposal(s) may be directed to Scott Perkes 

at sperkes@webercountyutah.gov or 801-399-8772. 

 


